[image: image1.jpg]



October 2017
Dear Chaplains, Captains / Officers-in-Charge

SESSION 2017-2018 APPEAL

Our next appeal, in conjunction with the Church of Scotland World Mission Council, has now been launched.  This year The Boys’ Brigade World Mission Fund Project is raising money to create a Playground for StARS (St Andrews Refugee Services) in Cairo, Egypt.

Our partner, StARS has over 500 students. The students have all fled to Cairo to avoid wars in nearby countries such as Eritrea, Ethiopia, Sudan, South Sudan, Somalia, Syria and Yemen. Some arrive with their families while others arrive on their own. They arrive as refugees who have almost nothing other than the clothes they stand up in.  Because there are so many people coming to StARS, they are really short of space. The school is actually a church building, which is also used as a drop-in centre for all kinds of help and support, as well as being used as a church. The one big problem they have is that although there are hundreds of kids using the building every week, this is nowhere safe for them to play outside. StARS would love to build a safe, green, playground, where the kids can climb, play and imagine. In order to create this they need to buy climbing frames, slides, swings, benches, etc. StARS don’t have the money they need to buy these things, so that’s where your help is needed.
I am sure this will appeal to BB members of all ages, and we hope that you will feel able to give this your fullest support.   Much more information about this exciting project can be seen in the enclosed pamphlet.  It would be really encouraging if every section could try and make a donation no matter how much towards this appeal.

As you are probably aware, Scottish HQ look after the administration of the fund and we have been able to keep our costs to a minimum - so now almost every penny raised goes to support the current project.  In this connection, I am delighted to inform you that on the 17th November we will present the Moderator with a cheque for £XX,000 to support the 2016/17 Appeal, Help Bangladesh is drowning! The presentation will take place at xxxxxxxx Dunblane.   It would be fantastic if you can bear our work in mind.
The WMF committee are looking for have February as a focus month for this project, a pack will be sent to you all with information on this nearer the time.  There will also be an opportunity for 2 young people to visit the project next year, keep an eye on social media for more information on this.

I do hope you have a very successful BB session.
Yours sincerely
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Iain Scoular

Chairman
The Boys’ Brigade (Church of Scotland) World Mission Fund

The Boys’ Brigade Scottish HQ

Carronvale House, Carronvale Road LARBERT Stirlingshire FK5 3LH

Tel: 01324 562008 E-mail carronvale@boys-brigade.org.uk
Scottish Charity No:  SC016662


